Name:

Announcement:

Anthony Corrizzato

Attention Grade 12 students, post-secondary
presentations continue next week with
McMaster University on Monday at 8:30am
and Mohawk College on Wednesday at
9:45am so be sure to sign up in Student
Services and let your teacher know ahead of
time of your absence from any classes.

Angela Bitondo

Art Club will be meeting again this coming
Wednesday, October 9th after school in room
139.

Megan Leighton

Attention DM Swimmers - all students
interested in joining the Denis Morris Swim
Team please sign up on the sign up sheet
outside the Resource Room by Friday of this
week. We will be having a meeting next
Tuesday October 8 in the resource room to
go over the 2024-2025 Swim Season. See
Mrs Leighton for more details.

Filipetti

The deadline to register for Night & Weekend
Co-op is fast approaching, this Friday
October 4th. Sign up using My Blueprint. If
you have any questions please come to the
guidance office.

Laura PT

DM Cross country had a fantastic day at the
Brock University Invitational on Thursday.
Candelaria Gras won the gold for the junior
girls with Adele Kushner bringing home the
silver. Jose Gras won the gold for the junior
boys with TJ Woods earning the silver.
Special shout out to the junior boys team of
Jose Gras, TJ Woods, Owen Corman and
Michael DeGasperis for winning the gold and
the girls team of Candelaria Gras, Adele
Kushner, Taylor Pirri and Maggie Bell for
taking home the bronze. Well done Reds!




Roach

Your Reds football team fought through a
tough matchup at Notre Dame yesterday.
Cole Kelly was the top receiver, Andrew
Burciul ran the ball well, and Justin
Jean-Joseph returned kicks effectively.
Defensively, big hits were made by Chima
Uwaneme and Josi Granja, and Mustang
additions Tommy Dallman had a fumble
recovery and Jacob Shannon had a big tackle
for loss. Coaches were impressed with the
team's effort and resiliency throughout the
game. Roll Reds.

O'Rourke

Ski Club forms are now available. Join the
best club in the school for 6 awesome trips to
Holiday Valley. 50 spots available on a first
come first served basis. See Mr. O'Rourke in
Student Services or Room 113 for details.




